
 

 

      

 
        March/April 2021 
 
Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters, 
 

“The LORD is my strength and my shield; my heart trusted in Him, 
and I am helped: therefore my heart greatly rejoiceth; and with  

my song will I praise Him.”      Psalm 28:7 
 

 Praise the Lord that I was well enough to be a part of the Easter services this year!  The 
surgery went great and even though my recovery was slowed due to another chronic condition I 
have, I am now returning to all my normal activities and excited to be serving the Lord! 
 
 During my recovery, I learned a lot of new songs for the choir including a few new Easter 
songs.  I rejoiced that I was able to teach them to the choir in time for the Easter service. 
 
 It was a joy to be a part of our Good Friday Communion Service.  Some of our most 
faithful members came, and we read the events leading up to the crucifixion before taking 
communion.  It was a wonderful night of “remembrance.” 
 
 Easter morning, we had a Sunrise Service.  Everyone received “breakfast in a bag,” and 
the church was full.  I was thrilled to be back to teaching my Sunday morning children’s class! 
 
 Pre-school resumes on Monday and will continue until the first of August to make up for 
the time we lost.  This year has been and up hill battle due to all the teaching time that was lost 
during the pandemic so please pray that we will be able to make progress without any more 
interruptions.   
 
 Thank-you so much for your prayers, notes, gifts, and support these past two months.  
Please continue to pray as the insurance company is giving me the run around about covering the 
surgery, and I am working to resolve this problem. 
 
 Good health is such a blessing, and I praise the Lord that I am able to continue serving 
Him here in Grenada! 
 
    Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada, 
 
 
       Carrie Mathena 
                 3 John 4 
           1-473-437-0982 

 
                 


